
Dear House Natural Resources Committee, 
I am writing to urge you to support HB 4075 to prohibit coyote killing contests. These 
unsportsmanlike, gruesome events are solely motivated by greed and are not based on proven 
science or the conservation centered values of Oregonians. Please join multiple wildlife 
management professionals and agencies and oppose coyote killing contests by supporting this bill. 
Regards, 
Catherine Myers 

Millersburg, Oregon 

 


